
The Hac-aophi is Centre 

r ----- -------, 
ext. GRO-C 

/ SIB 14th Febraaaary, 1973
Piss R.3.: . Sir, 
Orford 1aenophilia Centr, , 
C.hterchi1I H piti1, 
Oxford, 0X3 7LJ 

Deer Jes~n, 

'lure.!. i.otur:s. 1977. 2 nt2nued 

a er .t:i ovr F i" 13 A( , k;(1 f3), (2F3.) ii,nd 42), ), 
with amo;avtz by ,r. ?. Tuth h . 

F1 c would ruu add 10,000 b gs of cryc. to our 
+ci A( f ), ma3 ing a total. of 30.033 bas. i :n : o sorry 
about the on int i error. 4 e adsc az a anges of staff 
in 19 that some deliveries were never recorded. I picked 
thee up through a hard a!og through the notes of individual 
patients. 

All the beet, 

Yours, 

G RO-C 
i_._._._._._._._._.-._._._._._._._._.. 

1 ce . A. (_ '* . . )14„l. ~ r hale. 

Reaearh Aeaistant 
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OXIORDSHIRE AREA HEALTH AUTHORITY (TEACHING) 
GRO-C 

OXFORD HAEMOPHILIA CENTRE 

Tel: Oxford (0865) 64841 Churchill Hospital, 
Ext, Headington, 

Oxford OX3 7U. 

7th February, 1978 

Dear Peggy,

Re: Annual Returns from Haemophilia Centres

Thank you for the completed Annual Returns forms for 1977 received 
last week. 

The Annual Returns from Haemophilia Centres were discussed at a recent 
meeting of the Haemophilia Reference Centre Directors and it was decided that 
much useful information would be obtained on a National scale if data was collected 
and analysed in Oxford regarding the amount of materials supplied to patients on 
home treatment and also of the amount of materials used for patients who have 
anti-factor VIII or anti-factor IX antibodies. The Reference Centre Directors 
realise that it might not be possible for some Centres to provide the data for 
patients treated during.1977, but would be most grateful if you could arrange for 
the information to be collected throughout 1978 ready for inclusion in the 1978 
Annual Returns. If data for 1977 is available, we would be pleased if you 
could arrange for completion of the enclosed forms and return them to me. 
A "nil" or "no data available" return for 1977 would also be appreciated. 

Please let 
me know if you have 

any queries. 

Best wishes, 
Yours sincerely, 

G RO-C 

(Miss) R.J.D. Spooner 
Research Assistant 

Mrs. M. I. Britten, 
Royal Free Hospital, 
London, :INW3 2tG. 
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